
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                               Spring 2025 
            

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
      Thank you for allowing your child to be part of the YDC after-school program. This 

spring semester YDC middle school students will continue to meet at the WMMS 

cafeteria on Monday and Wednesday from 3 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. WMMS students will 

check in with the YDC site-coordinator in the cafeteria. Students need to be picked up 

by 5:30 p.m. at WMMS. You will be required to check them out or arrange transit pick 

up. Please notify us if your child is riding transit. 

 

The program will start on January 27th and finish on April 23rd. Students are 

required to attend both days. The YDC after-school program will remain FREE of 

charge and YDC students will have the opportunity to attend YDC summer camps.   

Please feel free to call us with any questions. 

 

 *Please let Tammy Colwell or me know if your child will not be participating in the 

spring program. We have many families interested in signing up their child.  

 

   

The YDC after-school program is entering its tenth year and looking 

forward to another great year! 
 

Thank you! 

Mike 
 
Mike Alley 
Executive Director 
Youth Development Council of Greene 
www.greeneyouth.org 
 

Contacts: Mike Alley mikealley34@gmail.com or 434.760.4322   
 
Tammy Colwell (Site-Coordinator) tammycolwell7@gmail.com or 434.806.5681 
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